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Newsletter No. 28             24th April 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Yesterday was St. George’s Day and the children were very creative in 
remembering England’s patron saint by making the national flag. They searched 
well to find all the resources they could to help them complete their flag with 
pride! 

 
 
Take care and be safe everyone  
  

Mrs Boothroyd 

Homework – Can you believe we are now moving into week 5 of our home learning projects!  All the information you 
need is located on our school website.  We have some hard copies available at the school office for collection if this suits 
you better. Please call school on 01253 402541 if you plan to collect a hard copy so that the office can be staffed. 
Hope you are all well and keeping safe 

 

Learning Projects Week 5 – Environment 

 
Remember to try our 'Just for fun The HSA Challenge - We Challenge you!' 
 
 

We also have a special NHS project for you to do over the coming weeks to show support for these brilliant key 
workers 
 
If you have any questions please email: 

homelearning@hawes-side.co.uk 

Alternatively, use this email to keep us updated by sending in pictures of your work for us to display on our website.  
 
Stay home. Protect the NHS. Save lives 
 

Corona Kindness 
Services offered for residents by Blackpool County Council. Please visit their website for more information 
(https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Campaigns/Coronavirus/Corona-Kindness.aspx) 
 

 
Digital devices - On Sunday 19 April, the Government announced support for remote education to help schools and 
families who are having to adapt and work in different ways during the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.  This scheme is 
only available in specific cases as detailed in the guidance at https://www.gov.uk/guidance/get-help-with-technology-
for-remote-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19#who-is-eligible-to-receive-digital-devices-and-internet-access 

https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/home-learning
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/files/homelearning/easter/Challenges1.pdf
http://hawes-side-academy.schudio.com/files/homelearning/NHS-Learning-Project-FINAL.pdf
mailto:homelearning@hawes-side.co.uk?subject=Question%20about%20home%20learning
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Campaigns/Coronavirus/Corona-Kindness.aspx
https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Campaigns/Coronavirus/Corona-Kindness.aspx
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/get-help-with-technology-for-remote-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19#who-is-eligible-to-receive-digital-devices-and-internet-access
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/get-help-with-technology-for-remote-education-during-coronavirus-covid-19#who-is-eligible-to-receive-digital-devices-and-internet-access
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Virtual Office 

 
Lunches – We have now have the government guidance with regard to the national voucher scheme. This is only 
available where a catering provision is not available.  As we have a catering provision, we will continue to provide the 
grab and go system, now, on a 5-day cycle to limit the need of collection.  Collections can be undertaken on a Monday 
from 11.30 – 12.30 p.m.  
 

Hawes Side Academy Website – Do not forget to visit our website to see all of our latest news. Just click on www.hawes-
side.co.uk/news and useful information.  

http://www.hawes-side.co.uk/news
http://www.hawes-side.co.uk/news
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